Bennett's Place Photograph Release

We request that parents allow us to use photographs of their child for our activity board, newsletter, brochures, Facebook page and website to help others learn about the wonderful environment we have here at Bennett's Place. Thank you for your support!

Photograph release I give permission for my child	to be photographed for promotiona
activities including pictures to be placed on the Benr	nett's Place website.
I do not give permission for my child promotional activities including pictures to be placed	
Parent Signature	Date